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Dcar Mr. Mori,

I acknowledge with thanks receipt of your letter dated October 7, 2003 regarding
a holding of the international seminar by the “Association for Communication of
Transcultural Study”.

We assume that among others the topics of the seminar will include such as
international cooperation in the fields of nuclear energy and disposition of surplus
weapons plutonium. T agree that these areas are important for promotion of our bilateral
cooperation.

In this respect your kind invitation to Minatom of Russia to participate in the
seminar sounds very interesting and we consider that Mr. D.F. Strelkov, the expert of
our Department is a suitable candidate for participation in the seminar. As requested he
is quite good in English and familiar with Japan-Russia cooperation in the ficld of FBR
and utilization of surplus weapons plutonium. ‘

In such a way I propose Mr. D.F. Strelkov as our rcpresentative and if you find
his participation is appropriate pleasc make nccessary arrangements. We assume that
ACT Foundation will bear all cxpenses relating to Mr. D.F. Strelkov’s travel to Japan
and his participation at the seminar. ‘

Let me express my view that the seminar will be useful in promotion of further
developments of vur cooperation in the ficld of peaceful use of nuclear energy.

Sincerely yours, . V.P. Kuchinov



